
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Dougie for fantastic work on numbers.  

John for super space research. 

P3/4- Ellen for super work ordering numbers. Lily 
for demonstrating great hockey skills. Michael for 

super progress with reading.  

P5/6- Josie &  for always being ready to 

learn with a great attitude.  for super work in 

prime numbers. Sophie for always being a great 
friend.  

P7- Lilian for fantastic work with 3D shapes.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 

          
 

   

Issue No.8  

6th Nov 2024 
Next week 

 Dinner Menu – 

Week 2 

New Menu 

 

Cash for Clobber 
Please send your unwanted clobber into school before 
next Wednesday so we can save the planet and make 

some extra £££. 
Thank you in advance for your support. 

Shoe Box Appeal 
We been supporting 

Operation Christmas Child for 
a long time and appreciate 

the support from the Gorran 
community. Children are 
welcome to bring in shoe 

boxes or alternatively items 
that can be used to make a 

shared box.  
If you are making a shoe box, 
please check the list of what 
not to include. Complete the 

online donation of £5 and 
attach the bar code to your 

shoe box.  
Shoe boxes will be collected 

on Friday 15th November.  
 

Christmas Concert Date 
Tuesday 17th December at 10am. 

What’s on this week. 
Sunday 10th Nov 
Remembrance Sunday 
Monday 11th Nov 
Piano 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Music Club with Claudia (P1-7) 
Tuesday 12th Nov–  
Swimming P5/6 
Odd Socks Day 
Piano 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Computer Club P4/5 
Wednesday 13th Nov –  
P5/6 Cinema Trip 
Kids Club – 2-5pm 
Board Game Club P5-7 
Thursday 14th Nov–  
Flute    
Library Van 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Coding Club P6/7 
Friday 15th Nov 
Shoe Box Assembly/Collection 

League Football 
Our football team made a great start to the season. They 

played 4 games, finishing with 3 wins and one defeat.  
We are looking forward to our next fixture in December.  

Clubs 
All four clubs will be running 

next week 4pm pick up.  

Poppy Appeal  
Snap bands, key rings, 

bracelets and poppies have 
been on sale this week. Last 
chance to purchase anything 

tomorrow.  
There is no change available.  

Thank you.  

Library Van 
It will be great to have the 

library van back next week (14th 
November) It will then visit 

fortnightly on Thursday 
mornings. Please remember to 
send your books in to school.  

Anti-Bullying Week and Odd Socks 
Next week is anti-bullying week and their theme is 

‘Choose Respect’.  
Tuesday 12th is odd socks day, and we would 

encourage children and adults to wear odd/wacky 
socks to celebrate that everyone is unique and 

special. 
 “From playgrounds to parliament, our homes to our 

phones, this Anti-Bullying Week let's 'Choose Respect' 
and bring an end to bullying which negatively impacts 

millions of young lives. 
This year, we’ll empower children and young people to 

not resort to bullying, even when we disagree and 
remind adults to lead by example, online and offline. 
Imagine a world where respect and kindness thrives 
— it’s not just a dream, it's in the choices we make.” 

 


